
October 14, 1955 

Mr. C. F. Monsoon 
Chief of Police 

Subject: Theft of Shotgun 
Sire 

We submit the following report for your information. 

While working Squad 0.01 we stopped to check a tavern in 
the 5300 Klock of Bernal at 10145pm. This was the last 
time both officers were out of the car at the some time. 
The loss of the shotgun #101 was discovered at the and of 
our tour of duty at 11130pm. 

Report made to Station 413, Theft Offense #B 22092. 

Rempoctfully, 

62J. D. 	#848 
Patrolman 

F. Willis #1161 
Patrolman 
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